
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/07/2023 12:27:36 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/07/2023 

MS Susan Jenkins 
31 / 2 Forest RD 
Warriewood NSW 2102 

RE: Mod2023/0262 -5  Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

I have made a submission in response to the letter dated 28 June 2023, but yesterday received 
a letter dated 27 June stating that the street signage is to be modified. I am very disappointed 
that council departments seemingly do not talk to each other. Time and money is being wasted 
by asking for submissions from Dean Pattalis, Planner, if James Brocklebank, the Traffic 
Engineer Coordinator, has decided to go ahead with the initial, unworkable traffic management 
plan. The traffic signage is supposed to be completed in the next two weeks (during the school 
holidays) while submissions in response to the planner's letter close the day school resumes. 
Please delay the traffic modifications until at least after submissions have been received and 
considered. 
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